
CITY OF PORTLAND COUNCIL MINUTES 

Monday November 12, 2018 

 

The Portland City Council met in regular session on Monday November 12, 2018 at 6:00 pm in 
the Memorial Hall Building. The meeting was called to order by Mayor Sven Mickels.   Also 
present were Aldermen JoAnna Nielson and Public Works Director Ben Basol.  Absent were 
Alderman Jerod Basol, Troy Grinde and Heather Hutchins.   

Deputy Sheriff Norgard was in attendance. 

Jim Murphy, Executive Director for TCEDC was in attendance. 

Justin Hall from Moore Engineering was in attendance and reviewed next steps to pursue grant 
opportunities for the City of Portland water tower. 

As there was no quorum at this meeting, the regular session council meeting will be held on 
Tuesday November 20, 2018 at 6pm. 

 

 

___________________________________             ________________________________  

Nadine Rygg, Auditor              Sven Mickels, Mayor 

  

 

 


